
 

  

 

Week ending 
15/11/19

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds: 
We have learnt 'ck' as in duck, 

'e' for elephant, 'u' for umbrella 
and 'r' for rabbit. We are 
continuing to work with the 
children to learn their high 

frequency words (word wallet). 
Please continue to look at these 

at home. Please write a comment 
in the red diary when you read 

at home!

Our focus this week: 
We continued our Space topic by 
reading the book 'Here Come the 

Aliens.' We have been using 
adjectives to describe the aliens, 

such as, 'It has bumpy skin.' 

Maths
In Reception we are learning 
about the value of numbers. 

This week we have been 
exploring number six. We 

have looked at number six in 
lots of differnt ways. For 

example 5p+1p=6p. 3 teddies 
+3 teddies = 6 teddies. 

WOW and thank you:
Thank you to all those who 
donated so generously for 

Children in Need! The 
children had such fun, and all 

for a great cause.

Christmas Cheer...!
We have lots of fun Christmas 

activities planned in the next few 
weeks. In addition to Story 
Storks and the EYFS Panto, 

Reception Christmas Concert is on 
Tuesday 10th December at 9.15 
and the PSA Christmas Fair is on 

Friday 14th December 2018 
(after school).

Forest Fun!
We hope your child enjoyed their 

first Forest Fun!  Please be aware we 
go out in all weathers, unfortunately 
if they do not have wellies and it has 
been raining they will not be able to 
join in. Thank you to all the parents 
that helped!  Please donate snacks 
including breadsticks, rice cakes, 

raisins or squash if you can!

Thank you to those parents who were able to attend 
our phonics work shop on Thursday. We hope you 
found it helpful and we welcome any feedback you 
may have.  

Next Week 

Reception will be learning facts about Space. If you have 
any non -fiction texts that your child would like to share 
with the class, please bring them to school, named! 
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